SCSO seeks the public's help in locating a missing 78 year-old man - 01/09/2012

Seminole Co. Fla., (©1/09/12)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is asking the publ
ic for help in locating a missing and endangered 78 year-old-man.

Donald Gullickson (W/M DOB 6/1933), was last seen at approximately 11 p.m. last nigh
t by family members at his residence near the 700 block of Silver Birch Place, Longwo
od. Mr. Gullickson has not driven in nearly two year, however family members believe
he left his home in a 2002 navy blue Lincoln Town Car bearing tag P456TC. Family mem
bers also informed investigators that Mr. Gullicksion suffers from Alzheimer’s. Mr. G
ullickson had recently moved into the Silver Birch area after relocating from Altamon
te Springs. He recently spoke to family members about his desire to go to the mounta
ins and has family in the Lake Lure area near Charlotte NC.

Mr. Gullickson is 6” tall with Gray hair, blue eyes and weighs approximately 330 poun
ds. He was last seen wearing dark jeans, a dark pullover shirt, and may be wearing a
grey and red hoodie style jacket.

Anyone with information on Mr. Gullickson’s whereabouts is urged to call the Seminole
County Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.



